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Thank you Vice President,

The United Republic of Tanzania congratulates Indonesia for the comprehensive national report.
We laud the positive developments made since the previous Universal Periodic Review including the adoption of national and sectoral policies and programmes.

We welcome the steps taken towards the protection of human rights including the measures adopted to address the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic.

We congratulate Indonesia for the progress made in the education sector and by ensuring that there is financial assistance so that all children enjoy this right. 
We also commend the measures taken in the health sector that contributed in the reduction of under-five mortality rates. We recommend that efforts are maintained to reduce the rates even more. 

The United Republic of Tanzania further wishes the delegation of Indonesia a successful Universal Periodic Review.

I thank you.
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